
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Ubley C of E Primary School Newsletter  

January 14th 2022    

Diary dates 

Bilkability for years 5 & 6.  

Dates and information to 

follow 

9th March – Hedgehog 

class to ‘We the 

Curious@ 

18th February – last day 

of term 3 

28th February – Term 4 

8th April – last day of 

term 4 

25th April – Term 5  

4th – 8th July – Years 5 & 6 

to Kilve Court residential  

Courage 

Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord your God is with 

you wherever you go.’     Joshua 1.9  

This term we thinking about the value of courage and we are encouraging the children to 

try something new or challenging. They have been thinking about the importance of 

persistence and how we can achieve exciting goals if we try to ‘step out of our comfort 

zone.’  

They have learned how Moses showed courage leading his people to safety and why 

Harriet Tubman is called the courageous Moses of her people.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor 

The Local Governing Board are looking to recruit a new 

parent governor from Ubley. 

Please see the attached letter and nomination form.  If 

you require any further information, please contact   

Mrs Tranter 

 

 

PTA request 

The PTA will be running a Christmas 

Jumper shop in November and are 

asking for any donations of Christmas 

jumpers that your child may have 

grown out of, please drop any 

donations into the school office 

  

PTA update 

A big thank you to the PTA 

for organising the Secret 

Santa present room. 

£362.50 was raised!  We 

hope you all enjoyed 

opening your gifts. 

No Nuts 

Please can we remind 

you that we have a no 

nut policy due to a child 

with a nut allergy.  

Please can you check 

the ingredients on any 

food before sending it 

in.  Thank you 

 


